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Mr. Karl Struss,
1343 N. Orangegrove Ave.,
Hollywood, Calif.

My dear Mr. Struss:

We very much regret that we could not acknow­
ledge, before, your application for membership in the 
Pictorial Photographers of America.

Our delay has been due to the illness of the 
Chairman of the Membership Committee and to the great 
amount of work in connection with the Third International 
Salon.

It is with pleasure that we inform you that 
your application as a member in the Pictorial Photographers 
of America has been acted upon and accepted.

We want you to feel sure that you are very 
welcome and urge you to get the most out of your association 
with the organization.

We hope you will take part in the work we are 
doing, encourage the appreciation and standing of photography 
as an art among your friends, and send in any ideas for the 
good of the art.

Wishing you every success in your ventures, we are

CKsHJT

Most sincerely yours,


